121 SW Salmon Street ® Portland, Oregon 97204
PortlandGeneral.com

/PGE/ Portland General Electric Company

October 29, 2013

Email / US Mail
puc.filingcenter(@state.or.us

Public Utility Commission of Oregon
Attn: OPUC Filing Center

3930 Fairview Industrial Drive SE

P. O. Box 1088

Salem, OR 973081-1088

Re: UM-1631 Request For Waiver of Rule Provisions: OAR 860-027-0005 and

OAR 860-027-0015

Enclosed are the original and three copies of Portland General Electric Company’s Request for

Waiver of OAR 860-027-0005 and OAR 860-027-0015.

Please direct all formal correspondence, questions, or requests to the following e-mail address:

pge.opuc.filings@pgn.com.

Sincerely,

s

Phksi
anager, Regulatory Affairs
encls.

cc: Paul Rossow, OPUC
Melanie Forsyth, OPUC

um 1631_pge waiver request_(10-29-13) cvrltr.docx
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BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION

OF OREGON

UM 1631
In the Matter of )

)
PORTLAND GENERAL ELECTRIC ) REQUEST FOR WAIVER
COMPANY’S, )

)
REQUEST FOR WAIVER OF OAR )
860-027-0005 and 860-027-0015. )

L INTRODUCTION

Pursuant to OAR 860-027-0000(2) Portland General Electric Company (“PGE”), requests
that the Commission grant PGE: (1) a waiver from compliance with OAR 860-027-0005, which
requires each energy utility operating within Oregon having gross operating revenues of $50,000 or
more per annum to file with the Commission on or before the first day of November of each year, a
copy of its proposed Budget of Expenditures, on forms approved by the Commission; and (2) a
waiver from compliance with OAR 860-027-0015, which requires each energy utility operating
within Oregon to file annually on or before December 31, on forms approved by the Commission
information on new construction, extensions, and additions to the utility’s property.

II. DISCUSSION

PGE’s fiscal year is based on a calendar year. As such, the data required to generate the
reports described in OAR 860-027-0005 and OAR 860-027-0015 is not available to the Company
until after the specified due dates, November 1st and December 3 1st, respectively. Therefore, PGE
requests an extension of time to February 15, 2014, in which to file its 2014 New Construction
Budget and its 2014 Annual Budget of Expenditures Reports. In past years, PGE informally
requested and received extensions of time, in which to file the subject reports, from Commission
Staff. The extension remains necessary, given that the information needed for PGE to complete the

reports is not available until after January 15, 2014.
UM-1631 APPLICATION FOR WAIVER OF OAR 860-027-0005 and 0015 PAGE 1
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I1I.

REQUEST FOR WAIVER

Pursuant to OAR 860-027-0000(2) and for the reason explained above, PGE requests a

waiver from compliance to OAR 860-027-0005 and OAR 860-027-0015.

DATED:

October 29, 2013

Respectfully Submitted,

elyhoes

Patrick (5. Hager

Rates & Regulatory Affairs
Portland General Electric

1 WTC0702

121 SW Salmon Street

Portland, Oregon 97204

Phone: 503.464.7857

E-mail: pge.opuc.filings@pgn.com
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